
----- Original Message -----  
From: koks  
To: Krassimira LIAKOVA  
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2006 4:52 PM 
Subject: Bioautomation 
 
To: S.Tzonkov, K.Liakova 
From: Uldis Viesturs 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Thank you very much. Vol. 5 of the International Electronic Journal Bioautomation is 
really very interesting and useful. I’ll do my best to advertise our Journal among our 
colleagues, both for reading and submitting articles. 
 
Wishing you Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, 
 
Yours, 
 
Uldis Viesturs 
 


